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L ŎŀƴΩǘ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǿŜŜƪ 
three of this term already. We have had 
a number ofODST colleagues and 
specialist teachers in school this last 
couple of weeks, focusing on the 
teaching of phonics, Maths, Year 6 
writing and Early Years Foundation 
Stage. They have been watching 
teaching, looking at provision, chatting 
to children and learning more about 
how we best support our pupils to make 
good progress in all they do. It has been 
a pleasure to show them around school 
and let our children be the best 
ambassadors for BurfordPrimary.   

²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ¦ƴŘŜǊ фΩǎ 
represent our school in Burford
Partnership Tri-Golf event earlier this 
week. They were beautifully behaved, 
applying our three school rules: be safe, 
be ready and be respectful beyond our 
immediate school setting and taking 
them into the community. There are 
some brilliant photos of this event later 
in the newsletter.

Our British Value under focus for this 
ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ǘƘŜƳŜ ƛǎ wǳƭŜ ƻŦ [ŀǿΦ 
We acknowledged that without rules at 
home and at school, life would get 
rather chaotic. We also drew the 
conclusion that The Rule of Law is what 
keeps our society together and helps us 
live safe 
and happy lives. Rather than using a text 
to inspire our assembly this week, we 
enjoyed 
listening to 
American 
song-writer 
{ŀƳ /ƻƻƪŜΩǎ 
soulful track
ά! /ƘŀƴƎŜ ƛǎ 
gonnaŎƻƳŜέ 
(1964). As a 
social 
activist and 
campaigner, 
his music was 
inspired by his desire to see laws 
changed bringing equality and freedom 
to all. We also learned about Rosa Parks 
who in 1955 made a famous protest 
which led to a change in the rules of 
American society, and led towards 
equality and justice for everyone, 
whatever the colourof their skin. We 
had fun thinking about a law we would 
make if we had the opportunity, 
thinking about the purpose of this law, 
what we hoped it would achieve and 
how many people it would benefit. We 
also learnt about where laws are made 
and who is involved. 
In our newsletter this week, classes 
have shared more of their topic learning 
for you to enjoy.
Elizabeth Mason 
(Interim Head Teacher)     

In History, TolseyClass have been 
learning about the Roman invasion of 
Britain. One afternoon, we read a 
Roman account of what Boudicca looked 
like and used the information it 
contained to draw a picture.

We then 
compared our 
pictures with 
famous paintings 
and statues, 
discussing the 
reasons for the 
differences.

[ƻƻƪ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 
about in class



In Priory Class, we are continuing our 

exploration of the Ancient Greek 

civilisationfor our history topic. Over 

the course of the next week, we will be 

taking a lookat what 'city-states' were 

and thinking about the similarities 

anddifferencesbetween them. The 

children will be tasked with creating 

either an object or diorama that they 

feel embodies either Athens or Sparta 

so if you have any cardboard going 

spare then we are happy to take your 

donations.

Warwick Class planted sunflower 

seeds and did instructional 

writing to tell others how to grow 

a sunflower.

We read ά¢ƘŜ Scarecrows 
²ŜŘŘƛƴƎέ by Julia Donaldson 
and talked about the job of a 
scarecrow before making our 
own to keep our sunflowers 
safe.



In our history work this week, Wysdom

Class have been looking at the influence 
that Ancient Greece has on our world.In 
particular, wehave studied the work of 
three mathematicians, Pythagoras, Plato 
and Thales.In maths, we tested out 
some of their theories, looking for 
examples and non-examples to prove the 
theories.

This term WindrushClass have been 
learning about plants in Science. We 
planned a fair test to measure what 
affect sunlight has on the height of a 
sunflower. We planted some seeds 
and placed some on the windowsill 
and put Miss Gore's in the dark 
cupboard. We concluded that 
sunflower seeds needed sunlight to 
grow tall because poor Miss Gore's 
sunflower seed hasn't grown at all.

tȅǘƘŀƎƻǊŀǎΩ ǇǊƻƻŦ

Pythagoras theory

Thales Triangle Theory



This is a super achievement for BurfordPrimary School and 
lovely recognition of how highly we value physical activity 
and the opportunities to be involved in a variety of team 
sports and games. We recognize the significant 
ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘƛƻƴ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭ ŀƴŘ 
mental well-being.  Our huge thanks and gratitude go to 
Miss Gore, our PE Lead who is such a great ambassador for 
extra curricular sport and to our children who always 
participate with enthusiasm, a willingness to try something 
new and a desire to use their skill set to benefit others. 
Well done everyone! I am really proudof you all. 



¦ƴŘŜǊ фΩǎ ¢Ǌƛ-Golf Experience


